
April 2025 
Welcome to the April edition of the St. Pat-

rick’s School newsletter. This month was split 
by the easter holidays but still a lot went on 
before the holidays. This month we are going 
to look at what Class Birch and Class Syca-

more got up to. 

Class Birch 
Class spent 5 weeks working with an artist called Mary Wal-

lace before the holidays. It was a project based upon Cu-

chullain.  The class really enjoyed working with her and they 

produced some lovely pieces of art work. They also took 

part in the Easter egg hunt and they had a good time look-

ing at the fire engine when it came o school.  Jiffin had a 

birthday in April too. Here are some photos of their month. 



Class Sycamore 

Class Sycamore also did lots of painting 

and art before Easter. They made col-

lage Easter eggs, worked with colour 

and paint, and also enjoyed the Easter 

egg hunt and the visit of the fire bri-

gade. They helped collect and store all 

the batteries and played in several soc-

cer matches. Here are a few pictures of 

their month. 



St.Patrick’s F.C. 

St. Patrick’s F.C. played a few matches during the month. 
The opponents were the CBS boys, Colaiste Bride Girls and 

the Gaelscoil. The school team won all three matches 
and there were some outstanding performances from 

many of the team members. Ethan made some valuable 
saves and Tiishe, Cody and Conor scored some fabulous 
goals. Well done to everyone and watch this space for 

more results. 

Confirmation 2025 

Just before the break we celebrated confirmation in 

school. It was a lovely day and everyone looked fabu-

lous. Here are a few pictures from the day. Well done 

to Evan, Paudi, Anthony, James, Charlie, Sam, Mi-

arose, Ailish, Jack, Mia, Ciara, Kaitlin, and Barry. 



A huge thank you goes out to all the staff and families that 

helped prepare the students, and to all those that decorated 

the school hall, sang and played on the day, and for all those 

that helped prepare the Junior dining hall and the cakes and 

refreshments. A special thanks goes out to Father Tom and 

Bishop Ger for helping us celebrate this special day. 

And finally…..  
Another thank you needs to 

go out to all the staff and 

parents that helped us col-

lect and recycle over 850 kg 

of batteries and vapes! It 

was a very special effort and 

our entry in now into the 

WEEE Ireland battery recy-

cling competition. We will 

start collecting again next 

September so please keep 

an eye out for start dates 

and details of when batteries 

can be sent into school. 

Thank you again and watch 

this space! 


